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AROUND AND ABOUT 
Copie"sof the Autobiography of Amos 

Kendall are available in the bookstore 
for $7.50 a piece •••. An exhibit of 
original scientific drawings prepared 
by Dr. Regina Hughes, '18, will be on 
display at the National Agricultural 
Library in Beltsville, Maryland, until 
April 28. The library is open Monday 
through Saturday from 8:00 a.m. -
4:30 p.m •••. Peter Wisher was interviewed 
last Friday by Shelby Whitfield on 
WWDC's "Sports Round-Up" about ' the 
College's athletic program •••• "Your. 
Home and Your Garden" will be discussed 
by Mr. Richard Biggs at the monthly 
meeting of the continuing education 
program for deaf adults sponsored by 
the Maryland Co-operative Extension 
Service. The meeting will begin at . 
7:30 p.m. at the NAD headquarters, 815 
Thayer Avenue, Silver Spring, Maryland •••• 
A guest panel will meet to discuss and 
investigate the hearing aid industry 
at the monthly meeting of the Montgomery 
County Association for Language-Handi­
capped Children on Wednesday, April 26 
at 8:15 p.m. at the Silver Spring 
Library, 8901 Colesville Road. 

GALIAUDET DANCERS SCHEDULE TWO RECITALS 
The Gallaudet Dancers will present 

two recitals this weekend, Saturday and 
Sunday, April 22 and 23, in the audi­
torium at 2:00 p.m. 

The recitals are being held in con­
junction with a Dance for the Deaf 
Workshop which will ·be held in the 
Hughes Memorial Gymnasium from 9: 00 a.m. 
to 12:30 p.m. on both days. 

An expected 100-150 participants 
will attend the workshop, which 
is designed to give an insight into 
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deafness in general and how the deaf 
learn to dance. 

Tickets for the recitals are $2.00 
for adults and $1.00 for students and 
can be purchased at the door. 

PLANS UNDERWAY FOR COMMENCEMENT 
The 167 graduating seniors and 32 

graduate students will be the first 
in the history of Gallaudet College 
not to be graduated from Kendall Green. 
Breaking with tradition, the 108th 
Commencement will be held at the 
Washington Cathedral. 

As in the past, the degrees will 
be presented to the graduates by their 
Congressmen, in the case of foreign 
students by embassy representatives, or 
by Edward Merrill. Music will be 
provided by the Cathedral. 

A breakfast, to be held on campus, 
is being planned to precede the 
commencement exercises for faculty , 
students, and parents. 

POSITIONS AVAIIABLE 
ADMINISTRATIVE SECRETARY: Demographic 

Studies 
CLERK-TYPIST: Department of Sociology 
CUSTODIAN: Building Operations 
ASSISTANT DIRECTOR: Physical Plant 
NIGHT SUPERVISOR: Building Operations 
SECRETARY I: Audiology and Speech 
STATISTICAL CLERK: Demographic 

Studies 
For further information, contact the 
Office of Non-Faculty Personnel. 

TO KEEP YOU BETTER INFORMED -----Press releases, clippings and other 
items of interest will be displayed on 
the bulletin board outside of the 
Vice President's office and across the 



hall from the Computer Center. The 
same information is also posted on bulle­
tin boards in the Student Union Building 
and in Chapel Hall opposite the Visitors 
Center. Press releases are also summari-
zed weekly in ON THE GREEN. 

Faculty; staff and students are invited 
to submit any item of interest to the 
Office of Alumni and Public Relations so 
that it may be posted. 

"THE QUIET CAMPUS"SERIES
Starting on Wednesday, April 19 and 

running until Tuesday, May 2, the audio­
visual department will show a series of 
one-half hour programs made by NBC about 
Gallaudet College. 

The series was a part of the Educational 
Exchange program and was called "The Quiet 
Campus." 

Unfortunately, the programs have not 
been captioned or interpreted. · They will 
be shown at 11:30 a.m. 

THE DEATH OF JUDGE LINTON COLLINS 
Judge Linton Collins, a member of the 
Gallaudet Board of Directors since 1944, 
died in his home on April 12 at the age 
of 69. 

A recipient of an honorary LLD degree 
from Gallaudet in 1955, Judge Collins also 
served as the Board's secretary in 1950-
1951 and as vice president during the 
1955 academic year. 

COMING CAMPUS EVENTS 
4/21/72
---Don Pettingill will speak on the 
"Agony and Ecstacy of Working With the 
Deaf'' at the Graduate School Colloquium 
at 3:30 p.m. in room 213, Hall Memorial.
4/21/72 
---As part of the special activites plan-

ned for National Library Week, the library 
wi11 hold an informal gab session with 
Gallaudet authors from 2:00-3:00 p.m. 
In addition to a list of all faculty pub­
lications, a display of some books and 
magazine articles by Gallaudet authors 
will be set up. 
4/21/72
---George Detmold will talk and show 

slides about his recent trip to Greece 
before the National Literary Society of
the Deaf at 8:00 p.m. in room 251, Hall 
Memorial Building. 
4/25/72 
---Victor Galloway will speak about his 
work at MSSD in the auditoritm1 at 7:30 p.m. 

PRWAD CONFRONTS PROBLEMS OF BLACK DEAF 
A panel of four black and one white 

deaf persons -- all professionals in 
the fields of education_or rehabilitation 
counseling-- addressed the April 11th
afternoon session of the PRWAD conference 
about the plight of black deaf children 
and adults. This was the first time 
that such problems were acknowledged 
publicly. 

The conference participants spent 
Monday and Tuesday in section meetings 
exploring 12 special areas of interest. 
At a separate general session, the con­
ference heard a deaf student and a 
parent of a multi-handicapped deaf 
child talk about .their frustrations 
with services they need. 

At the closing banquet meeting, John 
D. Twiname, administrator of the Social and 
Rehabilitation Services of the Depart-
ment of Health, Education,. and Welfare, 
spoke of his responsiblities to help 
the handicapped person fulfill his 
potential for an independent life. 

On Wednesday, the conference spent the 
day visiting Gallaudet College and con­
cluded the program with a reception at 
the Edward Miner Gallaudet Home. 

ON THE GREEN is published each week for 
the faculty and staff of Gallaudet College 
by the Office of Alumni and Public 
Relations. Campus news is always welcome. 
Phone 3326 or TTY 4233. 

Judy Bortner, editor 
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